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From: Jed Hendrickson <jedhendrickson@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 11:20 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Oppose increases charged to the business community from the Environmental Health
Department.

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| oppose increases charged to the business community from the Environmental Health Department,
and urge your no vote. We must reduce the size and cost of local government.

Jed Hendrickson
Santa Barbara, CA



